(Your name, address, & date here) 

Mr. David Lametti, Minister of Justice  (Or email: webadmin@justice.gc.ca)
284 Wellington Street
Ottawa, Ontario
Canada  K1A 0H8
Dear Mr. Lametti:
	I understand that the Government of Canada has recently asked for the public’s input on medical assistance in dying in Canada, and that your government is looking to expand the parameters for this assistance.
	I am writing to you today to express my opinion:
1. I do not wish the parameters to be expanded for medical assistance in dying.
2. I would like the parameters to be more restrictive for medical assistance in dying.
3. I would like Freedom of Conscience legislation to be enacted for all of Canada to allow physicians and other medical professionals the right to follow their conscience without reprisal.
4. I would like the government to provide more funding for palliative care in Canada.
5. I do not wish to see medical assistance in dying considered part of palliative care.
Thank you for taking the time to read my opinion, and I look forward to your response.

Yours truly,

(sign your name)
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